	Internship | Benton County Public Health 

	Benton County Public Health Department is looking for a summer student intern interested in gaining experience in rural county public health. The intern will assist on a number of projects where they will gain experience in community health education and outreach. Projects will include mental health awareness, vaccine and communicable disease education, car seat safety, and other public health issues relevant to the local community.
 
Location: Benton County Public Health is located in Vinton, IA. Hybrid work options are available.
 
Internship Dates: Summer 2025 (start date flexible)
 
Eligibility: Open to undergraduate or graduate students in the College of Public Health.
 
Compensation: Unpaid
This position may be eligible for MPHTC Field Placement Funding. More details available at https://mphtc.org/field-placements/.
 
This position may be eligible for undergraduate experiential learning.
 
 
To apply, please email Cam Marsengill your resume and cover letter to cam-marsengill@uiowa.edu by May 8th at 11:59 p.m.



